

## Welcome to Academic Year 2020/2021 and thank you UG Staff and Faculty for the effort and dedication you have put in to get here.

## Dear University of Guyana Staff and Faculty.

It's not always the fastest runner who succeeds, but the one who can go the distance. We know that for some it has not been an easy road to get here — but we did it.

Congratulations on beginning the new Academic Year 2020 – 2021!

It may not always be easy to continue, but with a will to succeed and a laser focus we will succeed and get ahead of the steep learning and technology curve we are now upon.

We thank you in advance for being not only technical and academic mentors to our students but life guides and models upon which their success deeply depends.

The times ahead call for resilience. Reach out if you need help or have an idea and remember we are ONE UG.

Let Respect and Resilience, Efficiency, Sagacity, Intelligence, Love, Intrepidness, Evolution, Negation of negativity, Conscious Caring, and Endurance, define us.

Be Blessed to Succeed and to Steward Others to Success!

## From:

Prof. Paloma Mohamed Martin, PhD, Vice Chancellor Xi, DVC's Dr. Emanuel Cummings and Dr. Mellissa Ifill, Prof. Subramanian Gomalthinayagam, Dr Jacqueline Murray, Dr. Nigel Gravesande, Ms Gwyneth George, Ms. Holda Poonai, Ms Marcellin D'Aguiar, Mr. Fidel Captain, Mr. Malcolm Williams, Ms. Yasoda Matabadal, Dr. Lawrence Lewis, Mr. Sekhar Mallampati and the entire Senior Management Team of The University of Guyana.

